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Notice for Closure of Road/Street To Ordinary 
Vehicular Traffic

PURSUANT to the Transport (Vehicular Traffic Road Closure) Regulations 
1965, notice is hereby given that the Waitomo District Council, for the 
purpose of the THE GREAT NZ MUSTER 2015 will close the following 
roads/streets to ordinary vehicular traffic for the periods indicated:

Date:	 11 April 2015
Period of Closure: 7.00 a.m. to 6.00 p.m
Streets/Roads:	Rora Street from Ward Street to South End Loop; 
King Street East from Rora Street to Taupiri Street;
Sheridan Street from Rora Street to Taupiri Street.
Alternative Route/s: Alexandra Street to Taupiri Street to Lawrence 
Street to Awakino Road or Carroll Street. 

It will be an offence under the above regulations for any person 
otherwise than under authority to use the road/street for ordinary 
vehicular traffic during this period of closure.

Consultation for the Long Term Plan 2015-2025 
Elected Representatives will be present at the following meetings should 
you wish to speak with them.

Te Kuiti: Te Kuiti Development Inc. meeting on Tuesday 14 April, 
5.30pm at Riverside.
Piopio: Thursday 23 April, 7pm at Piopio Hall.
Mokau: Saturday 18 April, 1pm at Mokau Hall.
Benneydale: Tuesday 28 April, 7pm at Benneydale Hall.

Repairs to Bridge 14 at the Kawhia Harbour Road 
Junction with Waitere Road 

Emmetts Civil Construction Ltd of Wanganui, on behalf of the Waitomo 
District Council, is to carry out bridge reconstruction work at the Kawhia 
Harbour Road junction with Te Waitere Road, by installing precast 
concrete span units with back-walls over culvert 14.

Work is to commence on Monday 13 April 2015 with an expected 
completion date (weather permitting) of 26 April 2015. 

Work will be carried out during daylight hours Monday to Friday, as well 
as on Saturday 25 April and Sunday 26 April, 2015. 

Due to the necessity to complete the project in two halves, the site will 
be restricted to one lane traffic, with stop/go traffic control during day 
time and appropriate traffic signs (give way) during night time.

Traffic will be managed through the site but short delays can be 
expected. For the safety of motorists and site staff, speed restrictions 
will be enforced on both sides of the construction site.

Emmetts Civil Construction Ltd advises that construction operations will 
cause some noise and vibration, and regrets any inconvenience caused. 

Vehicle access to and from all affected properties will be maintained 
at all times and it is important that road users follow directions of site 
Traffic Management staff. 

Full road closures may be implemented for limited periods of up to ten 
minutes, in order to enhance road user safety during specific heavy 
lifting operations.

Any queries or concerns regarding this work should be addressed to 
Emmetts Civil Construction Ltd office, Telephone Number 06 349 1788. 
If any urgent response is required outside the normal business hours of 
8am to 5pm, the After Hours / Emergency Telephone Number 027 208 
7563 should be used.


